
From: Zeichert, Timothy A - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2020 1:21 PM 
To: 'Gregory Walsh' 
Subject: RE: Lenny's additional GW monitoring 
 
Hi Greg, 
 
I have approved the additional GW sampling in the database (two units for Task 1, GS05 and Task 33, 
W4), thus modifying the 9/24/19 SOW.  Consider this email as your approval.  Please remember to 
include a copy of this email at claim time.  If you have any questions, let me know.  Thanks. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tim Zeichert 
Phone: (608) 266-5788 
Timothy.Zeichert@wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Gregory Walsh <aea@wi.rr.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 27, 2019 12:57 PM 
To: Zeichert, Timothy A - DNR <Timothy.Zeichert@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Lenny's 
 
Tim: 
We are getting ready to sample at Lennys.  We have 2 rounds and 10 well samplings approved.  Wells 
anticipated to be sampled include 5, 16, 23, 24, 27, and 17.   If we sample all the wells each round, we 
will be over budget.  Can you approve 2 additional well samplings, please, or let me know which well 
you don’t want sampled? 
Thank you, 
Greg 
   
 
Gregory S. Walsh, P. E. 

ASSURED ENVIRONMENTAL ASSOCIATES, INC. 

(262) 781-4646 

www.aeawi.com  

 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:Timothy.Zeichert@wisconsin.gov
mailto:aea@wi.rr.com
mailto:Timothy.Zeichert@wisconsin.gov
http://www.aeawi.com/

